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BCAL Statement 

As the coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic continues, BCAL remains committed to supporting 

our students and staff at home. 

Latest update – 1.00 pm Tuesday 11th, August. 

The health, safety and wellbeing of the BCAL community is our absolute priority, and we are 

continuing to take advice and guidance from the relevant authorities. 

We ask our community to please follow the latest government advice, so we can all play our 

part in containing the transmission of COVID-19. 

Stage Three Restrictions 

The Victorian Government has announced Stage three restrictions for Regional Victoria, 

effective from Wednesday 5th, August to stem the spread of COVID-19. In line with these 

restrictions, BCAL has decreased face-to-face and practical-based activities and moved 

primarily to online delivery. With some exceptions. 

For most of our students and staff who continue to learn and work remotely, there are no 

changes because of the latest restrictions.   

Learning and teaching. 

BCAL has decided to minimise all face-to-face activity on campus and transition to remote 

delivery. 

We will review our position regularly and ensure any return to campus is carefully planned 

and prepared. 

As we continue to manage through the significant and evolving situation, we are committed 

to doing everything we can to support our students and staff and minimise study disruptions 

while ensuring a sustainable future for the centre. 

We are proud of our community’s continued response to COVID-19 and willingness to 

innovate and adapt during this difficult time. Despite the challenges we face, we remain 

focused on providing quality learning experiences for our students. 

 


